
‭7/23/2025‬

‭Greetings OMS Families,‬

‭Welcome to the 2025–2026 school year! We hope this letter finds you and your family well and‬
‭enjoying a restful and joyful summer break. We are excited to welcome our students back to‬
‭school and look forward to another year filled with learning, growth, and meaningful‬
‭connections.‬

‭Our team of dedicated teachers and staff have been hard at work preparing for the year ahead,‬
‭and we are eager to create a supportive, safe, and engaging environment where every student‬
‭can thrive. Whether your child is returning or joining us for the first time, we are committed to‬
‭making their middle school experience a positive and memorable one.‬

‭A few important reminders as we begin the school year:‬

‭●‬ ‭School Pictures, School Supplies Drop-off and Schedules‬‭:‬‭Tuesday, August 12th‬
‭●‬ ‭First day of school‬‭: Monday, August 25th‬
‭●‬ ‭Open House‬‭:‬

‭○‬ ‭6th Grade: Thursday, August 28th‬
‭○‬ ‭7th Grade: Tuesday, September 2nd‬
‭○‬ ‭8th Grade: Thursday, September 4th‬

‭Please be sure to regularly check our website, your email, and PowerSchool for updates‬
‭throughout the year. As always, we welcome your questions, feedback, and partnership.‬

‭Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s education. We look forward to a fantastic school‬
‭year ahead, and to seeing all of our students back in the building soon!‬

‭Go HIlltoppers!‬

‭Benjamin Burns‬‭,‬‭Principal‬
‭Onalaska Middle School‬


